


Dear Hannah, 
 
I have read the proposed variations and cannot see any problem.  After all he is just bringing 
the Licence up to date in many ways. 
 
I am therefore happy that my letter be used as both general support but also a letter 
specifically in support of the Variation.  Is that ok? 
 
Kind regards 
 
Ian 

 
From: Hould, Hannah <Hannah.Hould@wiltshire.gov.uk> 
Sent: 06 September 2016 15:51 
To: Ian Smith 
Subject: RE: The Crown & Anchor, Ramsbury  
  
Dear Mr Smith, 
  
The variation details are as follows: 
  

 Update premises plan as the layout has changed, to include outside area.  
 Extend hours for alcohol sales; Monday-Saturday 10:00hrs-00:00hrs, Sunday 12:00hrs-

23:00hrs. Include non standard timings - Christmas Eve until 01:00hrs; New Years Eve/Day 
until 02:00hrs.  

 Add live and recorded music as licensable activities; Monday-Saturday 19:00-00:00hrs, 
Sunday 12:00-23:00hrs. Include non standard timings - Christmas Eve until 01:00hrs; New 
Years Eve/Day until 02:00hrs. 

  
Currently the premises licence only authorises alcohol sales as follows: 
Monday-Saturday 10:00-23:00 
Sunday 12:00-22:30 
  
Kind regards 
  
Hannah 
  
Hannah Hould 
Public Protection Officer (Licensing) 
  
Wiltshire Council 
Bourne Hill 
Salisbury 
Wiltshire 
SP1 3UZ 
  
Email: hannah.hould@wiltshire.gov.uk 
Direct Dial: 01722 434414 
Internal: 54414 
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From: Ian Smith   
Sent: 06 September 2016 15:47 

To: Hould, Hannah 

Subject: Re: The Crown & Anchor, Ramsbury 
  

Dear Hannah, 
  
I will check what Mr Penny is proposing to do in varying his Licence - unless you can tell me.  
I ought to check it before I reply to your email, but providing his proposed variations are 
acceptable, I am happy for my letter to be used in support.   
  
I will get back to you. 
  
Regards 
  
Ian 

 
From: Hould, Hannah <Hannah.Hould@wiltshire.gov.uk> 
Sent: 06 September 2016 15:42 
To: Ian Smith  
Subject: The Crown & Anchor, Ramsbury  
  
Dear Mr Smith 
  
Sorry for the delay in contacting you. I am writing to you with regards to the letter that you sent the 
licensing department in relation to The Crown & Anchor, Ramsbury. 
  
I am pleased to hear that you are not disrupted by activities taking place at the licensed premise, 
thank you for taking the time to contact us.  
  
The premises licence holder, Mr Penny has submitted an application to vary the premises licence. A 
blue notice explaining the details of the variation will be displayed at the premises. The 28 day 
consultation period for this application starts today and ends on 3rd October 2016. During the 
consultation period representations for and against the application can be received. Do you wish for 
your letter to relate to the variation application or was it simply a general letter of support for the 
premises?  
  
Kind regards 
  
Hannah 
  
Hannah Hould 
Public Protection Officer (Licensing) 
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---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: Steve Woods   

Date: 19 September 2016 at 17:05 

Subject: Re: License variation 

 

Dear Ms Hould 

 

I can confirm that I wish my letter to support the variation application 

 

S R Woods 

 




